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Policy  
The Office of the President will contact successful District Governing Board candidate(s) after the election 
period or appointment and arrange an orientation schedule which may include time with the following: 
Board Chair, President, President’s direct reports, and legal counsel. These meetings and materials shall 
include general information about the College, Board accomplishments and actions, common legal 
practices (i.e., Arizona State Statutes, open meeting laws), policies and procedures, etc. 
 
A refresher will be available after six months upon request. 
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